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School Values - These are woven into our school week:  

 

Respect   Collaboration     Inquiry    Inclusion     Achievement      Safety    Confidence      Independence 

 

 

Mon 18th October – parents workshop-Oracy, 
2.30pm 
Tues 19th Oct- FOSSA AGM-school parent/carer 
group, 3.30pm(TBC) 
Th 21st October- individual school photos(all 
Nursery children welcome even if not in session 
on this day-Please bring to school office at 9am 
and one of the Nursery team will collect) 
Fr 22nd Oct-Winstons wish welly day 
Last day of term 
Mon 25th Oct-31st Oct-HALF TERM holidays 
Mon 1st November – school re-opens 
Wed 10th November - Sparhawk Open evening 
for prospective Reception/Nursery 
Fri 12th November – Children In Need(details to 
follow) 
Fri 19th November-School Christmas Fair(apply 
to office for stall) 
Week beginning 22nd November-parent 
meetings – timings for Nursery TBC 
Wed 1st Dec- Sparhawk Open morning for 
prospective Reception 
Th  9th Dec-Nursery Christmas songs, 
11am(details will follow) 
Wed 15th Dec Wear a Christmas jumper to 
Nursery day 
Th 16th Dec- last day of term 
Wed 5th Jan – School re-opens 
 

 
  

  
  
  
  
  
 
  
  
  
  

  

  

We have been thinking about the Seasons this week 

especially Autumn. We have looked at how trees 

change using the book ‘Tree’ by Britta Teckentrup. 

We have looked for signs of 

the leaves changing colour in 

our class garden and collected 

leaves from the school grounds 

to look at and paint in 

various ways. 

We read ‘The tell-me tree’ which talks about 

feelings and how if we share our 

feelings(good and bad) it can help our friends 

to know how we are feeling. We have begun 

a class kindness tree and add leaves when 

someone has done or said something kind. 

 

School website:  www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.gov.uk 

Class email diamondclass@sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk  

We check emails daily but not during class teaching time. 

 

http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.gov.uk/
mailto:diamondclass@sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk


Reception school places for September 2022 

 

If your child is due to start Reception in September 2022 then you will need to apply via the Norfolk County 

Council website by 15th January 2022. See link below: 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-admissions/admission-to-reception-

classes 

 

Sparhawk Infant and Nursery School have tours and meetings before this date(dates in this newsletter) 

should you wish to consider our school for your child’s Reception year. Please phone/email the office to 

register your interest. 

 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-admissions/admission-to-reception-classes
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